## 2nd Annual Robert Cipriano Memorial Cross Country Meet



For Dearborn Elementary and Middle School Students



Get your running shoes on, train hard and get ready to run in the 2nd Annual Robert Cipriano Memorial Cross Country Race!

Bob Cipriano was the Director of Business Services for the Dearborn Public Schools for many years. He was an avid runner and he encouraged youth to be active and participate in school sports. Although his life ended tragically in 2012, we honor his memory with this cross-country Meet.

> Saturday October 19th 9:30 a.m. - 12 p.m. Ford Field

Elementary student's race is one-mile.

Middle school student's race is two-miles.

Faculty one-mile run race starts at 8:30 a.m.

- \*All participants will receive a ribbon
- \*Top ten for each grade will receive a medal.
- \*Top school will receive a trophy and bragging rights for the year.
- \*Three \$500 scholarships will be awarded. Questions? Please call 313-410-5608